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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Willingboro School District is pleased to announce we will be partnering with
SPAN Parent Advocacy Network (SPAN) to support literacy achievement for
students in grades Preschool through 3. Through a partnership with our parents,
we will find new and better ways to support student learning at home and in
school.
 
We invite parents and guardians of students in grades PreK - 4th Grade to join us
in this endeavor. Based on your needs, we will develop and provide support in,
but not limited to, the following ways - resources, information sessions,
workshops, and coaching sessions.

To ensure that this parent engagement initiative is successful, we would like to
better understand how we can help you provide reading support to your child(ren)
at home. If you are interested in joining us in this partnership, please complete
the following questionnaire by March 31, 2022.

Questionnaire

Once we have your feedback, we will be in touch to schedule our first meeting
and planning session for supporting parents as they support their children’
literacy development.  We look forward to partnering with you on this initiative.
 
Should you have any questions at all, you may reach out to Sabrina Austin,
Reading Specialist 609-500-2536 or sabrinaaustin@wboe.net. In addition, if you
would like to complete the survey by phone, please contact Debbie Esposito,
Parent Group Specialist at SPAN, at 201-873-6473.

Sincerely,

Sabrina Austin, Reading Specialist
M.ED. Curriculum & Instruction and M. ED. Special Education
Willingboro Public Schools

https://spanadvocacy.org/programs/start/literacy/
https://forms.gle/TBs17QQt1NR6KeUY7

